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Volunteers 
 

Our Volunteer Brunch, 

on Friday, April 20th 
was a great event!  

We missed you if you 
could not make it, 

but thank you for all 

that you do! 

Spring Blood Drive 
 

Clyde’s Spring 
Blood Drive is    

Friday, May 8th 
from 3 to 7:00 PM.  
Be sure to schedule 
your appointment 
with Mrs. Nesbitt 

by calling 627-2206. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Pictures 

 

Spring Pictures 
are due to class-

room 
teachers by 
May 11th. 

• Thursday, April 30th—Staff Basketball Game to Support Relay 
for Life 

• Friday , May 1st—Special Olympics 

• Tuesday, May 5th—Kindergarten Musical at 1:30 

• Friday, May 8th—Spring Blood Drive 

• Friday, May 15th—All Pro Dad’s Breakfast 

• Thursday, May 21st—Title 1 Fun Night 

• Monday, May 25th—Memorial Day—NO 

SCHOOL 

Mark Your Calendars 

News From Our Reading Specialists 
  
• Please mark your calendars for May 21st as Clyde will have 

our Spring Curriculum Night that evening from 5-6.  There will be 

many different curriculum based activities and items to take 

home that you will get to enjoy with your children.  A Pizza    

dinner will be served following the Curriculum activities.   

• We will be sending a parent workshop survey home with your 
child soon.  Please take a few minutes to fill this out and give us 

your valuable feedback as we will use these surveys to plan 
next year's parent activities and workshops.  We 

are asking for this survey to be returned by May 

4th. 

• We will have updates on our Clyde Summer 

Reading program soon!  Please plan to include 
us in your summer plans.  We are gearing up for 

Great Fun!!! 

• Don't forget to have your child Read, Read, 

Read.   

"Reading is to the mind what exercise is to the body" 
- Joseph Addison 

 

Thank you for all that you do to reinforce learning at 
home!  We are grateful for you! 



Clyde Cardinals Fighting Cancer 
Clyde Cardinals are fighting cancer in honor of Mrs. Lou, our cafeteria manager and several other staff members that 

have fought cancer! The students have been participating in our “Kiss the Pig” contest by dropping coins in the     

administration/office staff jugs in the front lobby.  The jugs have filled up quickly and the prediction is that MR. CONNER will be 

puckering up to kiss Pickles the Pig on Thursday, April 30th. We have also been racing around the cafeteria to beat cancer by      

purchasing paper feet from Student Council representatives to see if the boys or girls will win the race.  It’s not too late…feet are on 

sale each morning in the front lobby. There is also a Faculty VS. 5th Grade basketball game on Thursday, April 30th at 1:45! Bring a 

quarter donation for admission and join in cheering for your favorite teachers and 5th graders!  Stay tuned in May for an exciting 

opportunity to throw a pie at your favorite teacher also! Canton Relay for Life will be held on Friday, May 15th at the Canton Rec 

Park.  Clyde Cardinals will be selling candy and soda. Please bring your family out to this fun event and help us fight cancer! 

 
 

 
 
Instructional Videos: 
www.secc.sedl.org/common_core_videos 
 

North Carolina Math Wiki: 
Maccss.ncdpi.wikispaces.net ->elementary resources->grade
->parent resources 
 

Live Binder (Investigations=current 

curriculum) 
www.livebinders.com/play/play?
id=899110 
 

Student Games/ activities 
http://www.ixl.com 
 

Video Tutorials 

https://www.khanacademy.org  

Clyde Summer Camp 

Do you have plans for your kids for 

the summer? Have you considered 

Clyde’s Summer Camp? 

When? June 18th to August 7th  (7:00A.M. to 

6:00 P.M.) 

Why? Fun times—mini golf, swimming, gold  

mining, movies, and more… 

How? Applications are available in the front   

office. Call Mrs. Littrell if you have any questions. 

Details...The cost is $30 a day or $110 a week 
 

EOG Testing for 3rd—5th graders 

will be the first two weeks 

of June.  A testing calen-

dar will be sent home the 

first week of May. Clyde 

Students will do amazing! 

PTO News 

• Tourist Tickets will be 

available through the end of 

May.  Each ticket is $6. (You 

can send it in your child’s folder.) 

• Box Tops must all be turned in by June 

4th and don’t forget to collect them 

over the summer. 

• If you have any questions or want to 

volunteer, please contact a PTO        

officer at ptoclydeelemen-

tary@gmail.com or on Facebook. 
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Tyler Redditt 
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Mathew Hammel 
Joe Demick 

Kendal Owen 
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Sarah Arrowood 

Helpful Math Tutorials 

All Pro Dad’s Breakfast  

Friday, May 15th at 7:30  

in the Media Center 

A NOTE FROM YOUR SCHOOL SOCIAL WORKER 
 

Clothes to Kids of Haywood County’s mission is to provide 
new and quality used clothing to selected school-aged    

children in Haywood County. Please call Michelle Mull, 

school social worker, at 627-2206 if your family is in need of 
clothing items and would benefit from this       

wonderful organization. Mrs. Mull is at Clyde     
Elementary School on Fridays. 

2015 ELITE ATHLETES 


